تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج البحرينية



*للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع الصفوف وجميع المواد اضغط هنا

https://almanahj.com/bh

* للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع مواد الصف الثامن اضغط هنا

https://almanahj.com/bh/8

* للحصول على جميع أوراق الصف الثامن في مادة لغة انجليزية ولجميع الفصول, اضغط هنا https://almanahj.com/bh/8english

* للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع مواد الصف الثامن في مادة لغة انجليزية الخاصة بـ الفصل الثاني اضغط هنا

https://almanahj.com/bh/8english2

* لتحميل كتب جميع المواد في جميع الفصول للـ الصف الثامن اضغط هنا

https://almanahj.com/bh/grade8

للتحدث إلى بوت على تلغرام: اضغط هنا

https://t.me/omcourse_bot

Kingdom of Bahrain Ministry of Education Hamad Town Intermediate Boys School Department of English

Intermediate 2nd

Second Semester 2017-2018

Mid Term Exam

Skill	Marks	Student's Score
Listening	3	
Reading 1	5	
Reading 2	5	
Writing	pacy	
Total	20	

Student's Name:	,	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	
Class:			

Prepared by English Department 2017-2018

,

.

· READING 2

Read this short story and answer the questions that follow.



One night in 1995, Joanna Sinclair left work late and got into her car. It was a dark night, and quiet cold. All she wanted to do was to get back to her warm little house in the country and watch TV in front of the fire. She was half — way home, on a quiet country road, when she saw something lying in the road in front of her. So she stopped the car. It looked like a little baby in the middle of the road. She got out of her car and walked towards it. But when she got closer,

she saw that it was just a toy doll, so she picked it up and threw it to the side of the road. Then she got back into her car and drove off. Suddenly there was a car behind her. The driver flashed the lights and beeped the horn. Joanna felt a little frightened, so she drove faster. The car behind her went faster too, and kept on flashing its lights. The car followed her into her house in the village where she lived in. Joanna was scared, so she got out of her car and ran towards her front door. A tall man got out of the car behind and ran towards her. 'Wait', he shouted. 'What do you want?' cried Joanna. 'I have to tell you,' he said, 'There is someone in the back of your car!' Joanna looked at her car and suddenly the back door opened. Another man jumped out and ran away down the street! 'I saw him get into your car when you stopped,' explained the tall man.

A) Write (T) for true statements and (F) for false statements.

1. Joanna was going to work late.	()
2. She was driving at night.	()
3. Joanna lives in the city.	(.)
4. There wasn't much traffic on the road.	()
5. Joanna found a baby in the street.	(,)
B)Answer these questions. 1. What was the weather like?		,
2. Why did Joanna drive faster?		
3. Why did the driver behind her follow	her to he	er house?
4. When did the man get into her car?	******	
5. How many people are there in the s	tory?	
	*******	***************************************

Part 2: Reading

Read the text below and choose the correct word. For each space circle the correct letter a, b or c. Number (0) is done for you as an example.

What exactly is a cold? Your nose (0)running, your head(1)
and you can't(2) through your nose. Don't worry, you've just caught
one of 200 cold viruses! A cold virus gets(3) your body and infects your
respiratory system, which is your ears, nose, throat and(4)(4)

GOT A COLD?

 Example:	0 <u>. a. is</u>	b. are	c. am	
	1. a. hurting	b. hurts	c. hurt	
	2. a. breathed	b. breathes	c. breathe	
	3. a. outside	b. inside	c. beside	
	4. a. long	b. lungs	c. legs	
	5. a. no	b. nor	c. or	
	6. a. hot	b. cold	c. icy	
F	7. a. worse	b. better	c. bad	
	8. a. help	b. helps	c. helped	
	9. a. killed	b. kill	c. kills	
	10. a. feet	b. foot	c. fit	

Part 3: Writing

Answer one question only.

Either

Write a story about a happy day or a terrible (sad) day you have had recently. You should write in 4 paragraphs.

Paragraph1: (When, where, who, what happened)

Pragraph2-3: (What happened? Events in on the order they happened)

Paragraph 4: (what happened in the end? How you felt (sad – happy – shocked, surprised)

<u>Or</u>

Your teacher has asked you to write an article for your school newspaper's Health Week issue making suggestions about how to live a healthy life (e.g lose weight). Use the plan to help you write your article.

